
Welcome to 
 



TO OUR VISITORS
We welcome you to our church, to its blessings 
of comfort, and to its peace. Please fill out the 
friendship pad that is in the pew.
If you have recently moved into the area or have 
no church affiliation, we invite you to make St. 
Paul’s your new church home. 
If you are interested in church membership, 
please talk with Pastor Burns.

Welcome to worship. “Praise the Lord! … He sent redemption to 
his people. … Holy and awesome is his name” (Psalm 111:1, 9, 
NRSV).





SERVING TODAY  8:00A

Elder:             Jason Voss

Usher :           Brad Kitzman

Media:           David Gamache
                       David Glauvitz
                       Jacob Andersen

       



SERVING TODAY  10:30A

Elder:            Bill McKibbin

Usher :          Marsha McKibbin

       



Flowers on the altar are in memory
of Calley Anne, 30 years in heaven.
                               Gamrath Family



This Week at 
St. Paul’s

Sun. Jan. 28 4th Sunday after Epiphany
 Worship Service 8:00a
 Education Hour 9:15a
 Worship Service 10:30a

Mon. Jan. 29 Staff Meeting 10:30a
 

Tues. Jan. 30 Bible Study 9:15a
 Morning Prayer Service 10:15a



This Week at 
St. Paul’s

Wed. Jan. 31 Confirmation 6:00p
 
Thur. Feb. 1          GriefShare 6:30p

Fri. Feb. 2 Office Closed
                                Centerstage 10:30a-2:30p and
 5:00p-7:45p

Sun. Feb. 4             5th Sunday after Epiphany
                                Communion Service 8:00a
                                Education Hour 9:15a
                                Communion Service 10:30a
                                
 



Lenten/Easter Choir
Please plan to join us for our Lenten and 
Easter Choir!
We will be singing on Ash Wednesday 
(Please plan to be in the balcony at 6:30p to 
practice- we’ll be singing “When I Think of 
Calvary”) and then practicing after each 
Lenten Wednesday service.  

As we did last year, we will sing on Palm 
Sunday, Maundy Thursday, Good Friday 
and Easter Sunday.  All songs will be 
familiar tunes.  We hope you'll join us!!!



LWML- Hospice & Newborn Kits
LWML has begun collecting items needed for the Hospice and 
Newborn Kits for Global Health Ministries.  Items can be placed in the 
basket in the Narthex.  Please continue to donate items. Assembly of 
the Newborn and Hospice kits will be on February 11th during the 
Bible Study Hour. 

There is a list of all the items needed for the Hospice and Newborn 
kits.  You can find these lists in the Narthex on the rolling table.



The Sunday School teachers and kids are collecting hygiene products for CROSS for the month of 
January and would appreciate the congregation’s help. 

Please bring toothbrushes, toothpaste, soap, shampoo, conditioner, deodorant, combs, body lotion, 
shave gel, lip balm, bandages, nail clippers, hair ties and feminine hygiene products.  Place all 
donations in the CROSS wagon.



St. Paul’s Steak Fry
Our church will be hosting a Fundraiser at the 
Osseo-Maple Grove Legion on Sunday,  February 
18th,2024 from 5:00p-8:00p. 

We will need 35-40 Volunteers to work this event 
to make it successful.  There is a sign-up sheet in 
the Narthex for workers or call Sherry at church 
763.425.2238. 

This event is open to the public, so invite all your 
friends and family!! Thank you in advance for 
volunteering. If you have any questions, please 
call Cindy  Pomerleau or Colleen Tyler.



Soup suppers start Wednesday, Feb. 21st.
They will be served from 5:30p-6:30p.

 The Elders will be hosting the first soup 
supper.  There are certain groups hosting each 
soup supper, be sure to look to see when your 
group is hosting. The sign-up sheet is in  
Narthex.

Anyone can sign up to bring soup or dessert.



St. Paul’s Lutheran - Our New Online 
Giving Page is Here!

We are pleased to announce our new and 
improved online giving page!
Vanco, our eGiving provider, has updated their 
online giving platform to make it easier than 
ever to make one-time gifts or set up recurring 
donations to our church. 
To do this, visit our online giving page at https://www.stpaulsosseo.org/home  and click "On-
line Giving" then click the “Log In” button at the top right of your screen. From there you can 
update scheduled donations or set up new recurring gifts by clicking “Profile” and then “View 
Scheduled Donations.”
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